
June 7, 2010,

County of EI Dorado
Board of Supervisors
330 Fair Lane
Placerville, Ca. 95667

Supervisors,

We have been contacted by Cameron Pak Community Service District to
conduct a firework display on July 3, 2010. This display will be held at
Cameron Park Lake.
We are requesting time before the board regarding approval for this

display.
Upon contract signature from the event sponsor, all documents required
by the State of California, including a certificate of insurance regarding
coverage and additional insured, and the application for permit will be
submitted to the local fire jurisdiction for approval.

Sincerely,

Pyro Spectaculars, Inc.

Steve Souza
Show Producer

SS/SS

PYRO SPECTACULARS, INC.

po. Box 3444 • Diamond Springs, CA 95619 • Phone: (530) 642-8700 • Fax: (530) 626-7444


